Po Everything In LOVE' ~ 1 Corinthians 16 v14



Headteacher Mrs J Fernie BEd Deputy Head Miss A Hodgson BAEd 16 Church Road, Laverstock, Salisbury, Wilts SP1 1QX Telephone: 01722 503590

Email: admin @st-andrews-laverstock.wilts.sch.uk **Website:** www.st-andrews-laverstock.wilts.sch.uk















29 January 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

I hope you all had a great weekend and you managed to enjoy some of the lovely sunshine.

World Book Day

As you might know, Thursday 7th March is World Book Day. To celebrate, we would like the children to either come to school in their pyjamas (ready for a bedtime story), dressed as one of their favourite book characters, or to bring an item related to a book they have enjoyed reading e.g. a wizard's hat to represent the Harry Potter books, a golden ticket from Charlie and the Chocolate Factory, or a piece of fruit from Handa's Surprise.

The Rocketship Bookshop will in school during the afternoon so your child will be able to exchange their World Book Day voucher for a free book or you can pop in after school to help your child select a book to buy.

Staffing Update

We are very sad to announce that Mrs Poynting will be leaving us at Easter. She is going to be taking some time out of working and will be enjoying some term time holidays – we will all miss her friendly and helpful approach on reception. We have recruited a new School Business Manager to join our team who will starting before Easter to ensure a smooth handover.

In more positive news, we would like to congratulate Mrs Morgan who is expecting a new addition to the family in June. She is planning on working until around May half term and then we are fortunate that Mrs Eadsforth has agreed to teach the class until the end of the academic year.

I will also be taking some time off shortly. I am due to have surgery over half term and expect to be away from school for approximately 12 weeks. In my absence, the school will be in Miss Hodgson's very capable hands - she will be overseeing the running of the school so if you have any concerns, please contact the admin team and they will pass on your messages.

Bags2School Reminder

Just a quick reminder that FOSA have another Bags2School collection booked for 6^{th} March so half term might be the perfect time to have a sort out.

Yours sincerely

Jo Fernie

Headteacher